
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Resignation of Councillor leaves one vacant seat on Town Council 

(Gander, NL – March 28, 2023) 

The Town of Gander is advising that effective March 27, 2023, there is one vacant seat on Town 
Council.  

Councillor Gina Brown resigned on March 27th. As per the Municipal Elections Act, a by-election 
will be held within 3 months to fill the vacancy.  

The Town of Gander thanks Councillor Gina Brown for her service and dedication to the Town 
over the last 5.5 years. 

More information regarding the nomination process and election date will be made available 
soon. 
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